August 30, 2024

Prep Class 7B:
St. Stanislaus PREP
Lansdale, PA 19446

Dear Students:

| welcome you back to PREP. | look forward to your extra special year and delighted to have you in class.
It is truly an exciting time for you as you continue your journey to receive Confirmation. The year is full
of exploration and learning about Confirmation and Jesus Christ. The materials we use this year are
different from your past years. It is the second year of using the resources and last year’s class enjoyed
it — am certain — you will too!!

I am Mrs. Nancy Bergey and | have been teaching PREP for several years. | have been teaching the
Confirmation class for the last 8 years. Each year has been a unique experience and very fulfilling. Itis
you, the student, which keeps it so fulfilling and enjoyable to share my faith and learn at the same time.
It is so worthwhile and delighted that you are a part of it. Looking forward to getting to know each of
you and expand your faith and spiritual self.

Mrs. Eileen Corrado is my aide again this year. Mrs. Corrado has been in the PREP program for a
number of years as well. She has been a long-standing parishioner and has helped in many Saint
Stanislaus’ events. She, too, is excited to meet each of you and guide you through this year.

The Confirmation year program is more engaging, more service projects and more enriching. To make
this happen, we all need to be active participants. We all will learn and map our faith journey. It is my
hope all will participate and get to know our faith better. Let us not be a participant on the sidelines but
one engaging in the middle of all action — any suggestions will be welcomed.

Life is always changing and each day we can learn something new — | encourage you to take this
Confirmation Year and “Embrace Your Faith and Relationship with God”. Let us pray for each other, our
family and all those around us.

See you soon!
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Mrs. Nancy C. Bergey



